Martin O’Driscoll Memorial Cycle
Saturday morning Sept 27th at 9.15am

Good morning to you all. I know you have long day’s cycle ahead of you so I promise not to keep you long. 

I just wanted to wish you well as I send you off and express my admiration for the work you have been doing for the last 17 years for this very worthy cause. They say most things come in threes and this is the third cycle event this summer I have been asked to attend.

The first was the Tour of Munster, next was the Irish leg of the newly- relaunched Tour of Ireland and know this charity cycle in aid of cancer sufferers and survivors. Over those years many hundreds of thousands of euros have been collected for this very worthwhile cause and many families whose lives have been touched by cancer are grateful I’m sure for your efforts.
I would like to thank Bus Eireann for their involvement in providing the “Broom Wagon” for injured or exhausted participants and to wish you fair weather for your endeavours. A special thank you also to the backroom team of family and friends who are here to send off the cyclist
Go n-eirí an bother libh

Cllr Brain Bermingham

Ardmhéara Chorcaí
In Cork we have so many sporting events collecting funds for essential health and other causes.
In the last few weeks we launched three cycle events 

1. the Tour of Munster, 
2. next was the Irish leg of the newly- relaunched Tour of Ireland and 
3. Daniel Martin charity cycle in aid of cancer sufferers and survivors. 
